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Very opposed to this bill.  This topic has come up repeatedly over the last few years.  

You all know the facts.  The idea that you are entertaining this is silly.  Mother nature 

and homeowner mismanagement of riverfront properties are the leading causes of 

erosion by far.  The Newberg Pool is already highly regulated.  Nothing else needs to 

be done.  Please vote NO on SB 1589. 


